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There are still no new cases of COVID-19 on either of Luther Manor campuses, which is 
where most of our energy continues to go.  This remains our highest priority and will 
continue to be so, although as time moves on keeping our residents emotionally 
balanced and our team rested takes on even more importance!   
 
There have been no significant updates since yesterday!  We have more general 
updates of what is happening on the campus for you: 

 

● With the daffodils arriving about the same time as the Terrace residents no 
longer leaving their apartments for meals, we missed most of them last week.  
We had the pleasure of delivering – door to door - a daffodil to every resident in 
the Terrace.  It was good to see everyone hunkered down in their apartments 
staying safe, but it was wonderful to see the smile that a single flower can bring. 
One resident shared that never in her life did she know what loneliness was until 
now. She said she missed seeing all the faces. So, when we arrived with a flower 
for her, she said how wonderful it was to see our eyes smiling even though our 
faces were masked. Later, her daughter called to tell us we made her mom’s 
day.  If you ever wonder what inspires us to serve at Luther Manor – that is a 
perfect example.  Every day, God gives us the opportunity to see the impact our 
service has on our residents’ and team members lives. 

 

 
 



 

● I had a few inquiries from families as to what else we have on our channel 956, 
so they could encourage their loved ones to participate. I’ve included the 
schedule for your benefit.  This has been evolving, so although this is the most 
up to date TV Guide for us, if we change it I will announce it during the 9:30 am 
prayer and update.  We will continue to send all residents a new TV guide each 
week.  The reviews are in and those that are joining us are loving it!    
 

● Right now we are striving to organize a synchronized hallway Alleluia and other 
Hymns for our upcoming Easter service, throughout the entire campus that yes 
we anticipate being on the television only.  To help our residents we will be 
sharing hymn information in advance and try to help coordinate the singers as 
much as we can.  We will also share information regarding other church services 
being held on Easter Sunday through traditional broadcast TV, so our residents 
have as many choices as possible. 

 
We thank you for your support and we know your loved ones thank you for connecting 
with them regularly!  We are encouraging our residents to call out to their friends outside 
Luther Manor as well, your support is so appreciated!   

 

If someone shared this with you, you can subscribe to email updates by sending an 
email to CovidUpdates@LutherManor.org. You can also visit our website at 
www.luthermanor.org. Updates will also be posted to our Facebook page, 
LutherManorWI. Lastly, a Hotline is available for recorded updates. Call 414-831-9389. 

 


